
Hi again.. 
 
Sorry to hit your mailboxes again so soon after the monthly Newsletter. I do 
appreciate that I suggested that I wouldn't send out a special announcement, but it 
seemed more appropriate to do so after all.. 
 
Jock's family have now confirmed that a memorial service will be held for him on the 
25th April at 14:30 at the RAF Chapel, Biggin Hill, followed by a reception. It would 
help in the planning if you could indicate if you intend to come along. 
  
A private funeral will be held prior to the service of memorial. 
 
The family have requested that flowers not be sent, but in line with Jock’s wish to 
encourage airmindness in youth and his support for the Air Training Corp, it is 
requested that donations be made for this cause and also for the upkeep of St 
Georges RAF Chapel, Biggin Hill.  
 
Please email me at john@bigginhillreunited.co.uk to confirm if it is your intention to 
attend. 
 
John Willis 
Biggin Hill Airport Users Database 
bigginhillreunited.co.uk 
 


